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Chapman Public Schools

Title Notifications

Dear Parent of Guardian,

Our school receives federal funds for Title 1, Part A programs. Throughout the school year, we
provide important information about your child’s education and progress. In addition, you have
the right to request information about the professional qualifications of the classroom staff
working with your child.
Professional qualifications include:
e Whether or not the teacher has met Kansas licensing criteria for the grade levels
and subject areas being taught;
e The baccalaureate degree and any other graduate certification or degree and
the field of discipline of both;
e |If services are provided by paraprofessionals, the qualifications;
e |If the teacher is teaching under an emergency or professional waiver.

In addition, if a situation should arise that your child has been taught for four or more
consecutive weeks by a teacher that is not highly qualified, you will be notified by the school of

this information.

As a reminder, you may access district and state report cards on the main page of our district
website. Our district strives to provide your child with the highest quality of education and we
are proud of the academic achievements of our students. Your child’'s state assessment scores
are shared with you once they become available from the state, but you may request that

information at any time.

If you would like to request information, please contact your child’s principal.

Thank you,

Stacy Smiley

MTSS and Title Coordinator
ssmiley@usd473.net
785-922-6521
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